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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
An exciting week is ahead for our pupils at Oxhey; the Book Fair is returning to our school. The Book Fair is visiting on 
the 12rd November 2024 – 18th November 2024. A timetable for the event can be seen below: 
 

 
The event will be a cashless event with the option to pay using a QR code. You can click on the QR code and 
this will take you directly to a payment page. You will be then asked to put in your details and pay for the book 
or item that you wish to purchase. More information on payment can be found on the additional attachment 
in this email. The attached document also highlights some of the books that can be purchased from the fair.  
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing you at the Book Fair. If you have any questions, please see your 
child’s class teacher. 
 
Many thanks,  
Mrs. Cooper 
 

 

 

Date and Time: 
 
After School: 3:25pm - 4:00pm 
 
Before School (Thursday only) 8:30am - 9:00am 

Location: 

Tuesday 12th November 2024 – 3:25pm-4:00pm Nursery Room – enter through the Main Office 

Wednesday 13th November 2024 - 3:25pm-4:00pm Nursery Room – enter through the Main Office 

Thursday 14th November 2024 – 8:30am-9:00am Nursery Room – enter through the Main Office 

Thursday 14th November 2024 – 3:25pm-4:00pm Nursery Room – enter through the Main Office 

Friday 15th November 2024 - 3:25pm-4:00pm Nursery Room – enter through the Main Office 

Monday 18th November 2024 – 3:25pm – 4:00pm Nursery Room – enter through the Main Office 
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